
Enfield Council  

Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 The Town & Country Planning (Local Planning) 

(England) Regulations 2012 (as amended) (Regulation 22) 

 

In accordance with regulation 22(3) of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 

2012, notice is hereby given that Enfield Council submitted the Proposed Submission Version Enfield Council 

Local Plan to the Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and Local Government  on 6th August 2024 for 

independent examination.   

The local plan submission documents, supporting documents and evidence can be viewed: 

• Online at the planning policy examination page www.enfield.gov.uk/services/planning/new-enfield-local-

plan 

• At Enfield Civic Centre, Silver Street, Enfield EN1 3XA by prior arrangement using the contact details 

below, during office opening hours 9am to 5pm Monday to Friday  

Submission documents  

• Enfield Local Plan (2019 – 2041) (March 2024) 

• Policies Map (Regulation 19 Publication) (online only) 

• Integrated Impact Assessment (IIA) of the Enfield Local Plan (March 2024).  

• Habitats Regulations Assessment Enfield Local Plan (Regulation 19) (December 2023).  

• The Regulation 22(1)(c) consultation statement containing a summary of the main issues made pursuant 

to Regulation 20.  

• Reports of Representations in line with the requirements detailed in the Procedure Guide for Local Plan 

Examinations.  

The Enfield Local Plan will now be subject to an independent examination conducted by a planning inspector 

appointed by the Secretary of State. This is a continuous process running from the date of submission through 

to receipt of the appointed planning inspector’s report. Once confirmed, details relating to the examination 

process will be advertised, made available online and sent to all respondents. To assist the planning inspector 

through the examination, an independent programme officer has been appointed. The programme officer 

works on behalf of the inspector to organise and manage the administrative and procedural matters of the 

examination and will be responsible for any communication with respondents during the examination. For any 

specific accessibility requests or general enquires contact us at localplan@enfield.gov.uk or by telephone 020 

8379 3866.  

Programme Officer 

The Council has appointed Annette Feeney as the Programme Officer to organise and administer the 

examination under the guidance of the appointed Inspector, you can contact Annette by email  

Annette.Feeney@enfield.gov.uk or mobile 07775 771026.   

Examinations of Local Plans usually involve a number of public hearing sessions. We anticipate that the 

hearings could likely commence in Autumn 2024, although this will be determined by  the appointed inspector. 

Please note that this is not an opportunity to make further representations. The programme officer will contact 

representors if the Inspector wants them to submit further material or take part in specific hearing sessions. 
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